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EMAIL TO REGISTRANTS:

Thank you for participating in FDA’s virtual public meeting Patient-Generated Health Data Throughout 
the Total Product Life Cycle of Medical Devices! We had a day full of intriguing conversations with our 
many panels of experts. If you were not able to join us live, or if you would like to refer back to our day 
at any point, please know that these resources will be available to you.

1. Video recording  :  using the same link {insert hyperlink} as you would have used to view the live 
webcast, you can go back to the archived recording to enjoy the entire day again or skip to a 
specific session.

2. Transcript  :  a transcript of the meeting will be posted on our FDA meeting website {insert 
hyperlink} in a couple of weeks for reference.

3. Slides  :  copies of all slides will be posted on our FDA meeting website {insert hyperlink} in a 
couple of weeks.

We also invite you to share your feedback on our meeting using this survey {insert hyperlink}. While 
completion of this survey is purely voluntary, we would appreciate it if you took the time to complete it 
to help us improve future meetings. Your participation/non-participation is completely voluntary and 
your responses will not have an effect on your eligibility for receipt of any FDA services.  All respondent 
identification and information will be anonymous unless otherwise indicated.  In instances where 
respondent identity is needed (e.g., for follow-up of non-respondents), this information collection fully 
complies with all aspects of the Privacy Act and data will be kept secure to the fullest extent allowed by 
law.

We hope to see you at a future FDA public meeting!

Stay safe and stay well,

CDRH PGHD Meeting Planning Committee


